Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan
to the United Nations Office

Geneva

No. 01-8/UNECE/666

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office
and other International Organisations at Geneva presents its compliments to the
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe (UNECE) and, referring to
the joint letter of H.E. Mrs. Olga ALGAYEROVA, UN Under-Secretary-
General, UNECE Executive SecretaryNe 2018/OES/344/ENV/176 dated 5
September 2018, as well as further to the Note Verbale of the Permanent
Mission ref. No. 01-8/UNECE/666 dated 05 October 2018, has the honour to
transmit herewith the comments and additional information provided by the
State Committee of Turkmenistan on environment Protection and land
resources in response to the questions of the Compliance Committee of the
Convention on Access to Information, Public participation in Decision-making
and Access to Justice in Environmental Matter (Aarhus Convention).

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office
and other International Organisations at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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